
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 22/01/24 

‘Dear Earth’ by Isabel Otter 

 

Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a 
draw string bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required 
(Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no nuts or products that 
contain nuts including Nutella chocolate spread. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and 
cherry tomatoes must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 

 

This week we will be: 
• Learning how to look after our planet 

• Becoming real explorers and looking at 

different maps 

• Using metal detectors to find the treasure! 

• Building a camouflaged shelter and watching 

the birds with our binoculars 

Other Information  
 

Thank you for all of the lovely holiday photographs that you sent into nursery. It was truly 

wonderful being able to discuss these with the children and hear about all of the amazing 

things they did whilst on holiday. 

If you are claiming 30-hour free funding, please ensure you re-validate your eligibility on 

your account with HMRC every three months and as soon as you are prompted to do so.  

 

Many thanks                                                                                                         
The Nursery Team   

Dates for your diary 

7th & 8th February  Parents Evening (letter to follow in due course) 

Friday 9th February  Break up for half term 

Monday 19th February Return to Nursery 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


